Perry Hall Primary School

Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk
Headteacher
Mr L Fellows
Executive Head Teacher
Ms. R Kohli
Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Friday 12th April

Re: Year 1 Dudley Zoo & Castle Trip

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Science topic 'All About Animals', we have organised a visit to **Dudley Zoo and Castle** on **Thursday 20th June.** We will depart from school at 9.15 am and travel via coach, arriving at Dudley Zoo & Castle at approximately 10am. We will then depart at 2.30 pm and arrive back at school at approximately 3.15pm. You will be able collect your child from their usual exit at 3.25pm.

The purpose of this trip is to provide the children with a unique learning experience and an opportunity to explore science and history first-hand. The children will take part in a KS1 Classification Workshop. They will explore how animals are grouped together based on their diet and physical features, while also getting up close and personal with a variety of bio-facts (skills, skins and scales). This workshop will last for approximately 50 minutes. Our aim is to make the trip both educational and enjoyable and the children will also have the opportunity to visit the animals.

We request that children wear their normal school uniform with appropriate footwear and bring along a coat/jacket relevant to the weather. As this trip involves outdoor activities, it's essential to ensure they are dressed comfortably for the weather conditions on this day including sun hats and wearing sunscreen.

The cost for this event will be £21.00 per child payable via ParentPay by Monday 3rd June.

Additionally, please provide your child with a packed lunch unless you inform us otherwise. If your child requires a school-provided lunch, kindly notify us on the attached consent form. Children will need to bring with them a named drink bottle; no glass or fizzy drinks please.

If you have any questions, please contact a member of the Year 1 staff.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M Dodd and Mrs G Robinson Assistant Headteachers













